
 
July 28, 2011   
Pak China friendship is time tested, mutual cooperation in social sector between two countries will be 
enhanced further, Says Ms. Farzana Raja Chinese Ambassador presented cheque worth Rs 2 Million for 
BISP beneficiaries; Invited Chairperson BISP to visit China   

ISLAMABAD: Chairperson Benazir Income Support Programme (BISP) Ms. Farzana Raja has said that Pak 
China friendship is time-tested and the mutual cooperation between both the countries in various fields 
especially in social sector will be enhanced further with the passage of time. She said this while talking to 
Chinese Ambassador to Pakistan H.E. Liu Jian here at BISP Secretariat Thursday.  
Ms. Farzana Raja informed the visiting ambassador about the details of the various steps taken by BISP 
and said that the programme has successfully been able to bring revolutionary changes in the lives of 
more than 4 million beneficiary families of BISP.  

Chinese Ambassador H.E Lu Jian presenting a cheque of Rs.2 Million to Chairperson Benazir Income Support 
Programme  Ms Farzana Raja for BISP beneficiary families here in BISP Secretariat Islamabad.Secretary BISP 
Muhammad Sher Kjan is also present on the occasion.  
 

Chinese Ambassador H.E. Liu Jian appreciated the performance of BISP and termed it as a very effective 
initiative in the social sector of the country. On the occasion, the honorable ambassador presented a 
cheque of Rs. 2 million for the registered beneficiary families of BISP, on the behalf of Chinese Embassy in 
Pakistan. Furthermore, he also extended an invitation to Ms. Farzana Raja to visit China.  
While appreciating the support of Chinese Embassy, Chairperson BISP accepted the invitation and said 
that she would visit China in the near future.  Ms. Farzana Raja, during her visit to China, would meet 
the potential donors both from the public and the private sector of the neighboring country.   


